
TAKE HOME TUESDAY
Tuesday, September 26, 2017 * St. Albert the Great School

Jodi McLawhorn, Principal * jmclawhorn@satgschool.org
Parent University: Please view a recording from last week’s 
Parent University on our website. Go to “Parents” tab, then 
“Parent University” tab.

Bingo!  Every Tuesday evening, our parish operates a 
BINGO Night. The proceeds are given very generously to 
our school. The Parish Bingo Committee only requests that 
we supply the parents to assist and work the BINGO 
nights. All parents are requested to work at least 2 BINGO 
nights throughout the entire school year. Please contact 
Mrs. Dlugopolski to schedule your BINGO work night. Thank 
you most sincerely to the Parish Bingo Committee and to all 
of you for support of our school.

Hot Lunch Program: will begin on OCTOBER 1ST. Students 
must bring their own lunches until the end of September. 

All families must complete either the 2017-2018 
Confidential Application for Free & Reduced Price Meals 
OR the Household Income (HHI) Online survey by 
September 15th.

Please check your child’s Powerschool and 
SATG Emails weekly. 

Thank you!!

Water for Hurricane Harvey: Fr. Mariusz has asked us, as 
a parish family, to donate cases of water to aid the victims 
of Hurricane Harvey in Texas. Please donate water to this 
cause. Father has asked our families to bring the cases of 
water to the Parish office for donation. Thank you!!

The Sabre Sprint 5K Run/Walk: Our 
Family-School Association is hosting a 5K 
Run/Walk on October 7th. The proceeds will 
benefit our curricular resources at the school. 
Go to the link below to sign up a team to 
participate!
https://raceroster.com/events/2017/14044/sab

re-sprint-5k-runwalk

Looking Ahead:
9/27: 1:45 pm Dismissal; Altar Servers Meeting @ 2 pm
9/29: Band Begins!!
10/1: SATG Family Mass with reception to follow and Flu 
Shots provided by Walgreens Pharmacy!!
10/5: FSA Meeting at 7:00 pm
10/6: Progress Reports
10/7:  Sabre Sprint 5K
10/9:  NO SCHOOL

Athletics and Activities: Please sign up for boys 
basketball by October 4th. Please hand in your forms to 
the classroom teacher, who will forward the forms on to 
Mrs. Carrano.

World’s Finest Chocolate:  Candy will be ready for pick up 
on Thursday. If you are a 3 day Preschool, you can pick it up 
on Friday.  Please check your order immediately upon 
receipt and notify the office no later than Monday, 
October 2nd. The school is not responsible for lost or 
damaged candy. Money is due October 27th. Whatever is 
not handed in by that day will be added to your FACTS 
account. Thank you!

See you at 
the Sabre 
Sprint!!!!


